
REGIS CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 
EDUCATION COMMISSION MEETING 

THURSDAY, December 2, 2021 
5:00 

IN PERSON/VIRTUAL ZOOM 
 
I.  Call to Order/Opening Prayer 

 
Bill Spangler called the meeting to order at 5:00.  Ashley Wolterstorff led the opening 
prayer. 
 

II.  Attendance 
 
Present:  Bill Spangler(Chair), Fr. James Kurzynski (Dean), Paul Pedersen, ( Regis Principal),  
Kayla Bahnub(IC Principal), Jackie Lutz (St. James Principal), Carisa Smiskey (St. Mary’s 
Principal), Meghan Kulig, (Communications), Ashley Wolterstorff (St. Mary’s rep) Linda 
Schultz (St. James rep), Laura Miller ( Sacred-St. Patrick’s rep), Nicole Berschback, (Newman 
rep) 
 

III.  Approval of Minutes 
 
         The September Minutes were approved without change 
 

IV.  Reports 
 

A. Central Office 
 

1. Communications (Meghan Kulig) 
Fall Rambler Report is being designed and will be mailed early December. 
2021 RCS Auction: 
$123,548.56 PROFIT  
87,848.56 = ASSISTANCE  
$35,750 = FUND-A-NEED 
Social Media: 
Weekly Content  
○ Sunday = Power of Prayer 
○ Monday = #MotivationalMonday 
○ Tuesday = #TestimonialTuesday 
○ Wednesday = Did You Know? (RCS System Facts) 
○ Thursday = #ThrowbackThursday 
New System Hashtags Selected & Implemented 
○ #WeAreRegis 
○ #RamblerNation 
 



 

2. Enrollment (Ashley Wolterstorff) 
Update in enrollment 
Ideas were given for Retention and Acquiring New Students 
Enrollment: Skyward Platform will be used for enrollment 
 

3. Hr/Safe Environment (Carisa Smiskey) 
Eric Gwiazda is the new Technology Coordinator 
Jen Eager and Father Kurzynski are working on forming a committee for the President’s 
job. 
 

4. Advancement (Carisa Smiskey) 
Jackie Bachmaier is working on Christmas cards for the top donors 
 

5. Finance (Carisa Smiskey) 
Bus is ready to begin using. 
Hearing Investigation date is Dec. 13th 

Health premium is going up 257 
 

6. School Reports (Presented in Writing) 
 

B. Committee Reports 
 

      Catholic Identity-Becky Alexander will be chairing the committee.  Two new parents      
      and two students have been added. 
      The committee is working on reviving the Regis Faith Council to raise funds for the  
      school. 
 

               Teaching and Learning-Report was submitted.  Next meeting is February 8th, 2022 
 
V. Old Business 

Ongoing discussion on how to get parents more involved. 
 
VI. New Business 

Paul gave an update on the DPI survey given to grades 6-12.  It is usually only given 
every other year, but due to COVID it was given 6-12 this year. 

 
Closing Prayer-Jacki Lutz 
Meeting adjourned at 6:45. 

 
 
 


